Knights of Columbus
Blessed Trinity Parish
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February 2015
Brother Knights,

The sweetheart dinner is Tuesday, February 10, 2015, at Fish Tales Restaurant. The cost
of dinner is $17/dinner. Included in that prices is a piece of chocolate and a rose for each
sweetheart. The dinner is tenderloin tips, baked chicken and trimmings. The last day to
make reservations is February 8. Dress code: Church clothes.

On Sunday, February 15, the Tri-county 4th Degree Assembly will have its Sweetheart
Dinner/Religious Appreciation Dinner at Rex’s Innkeeper in Waunakee. Social starts at
11:30 a.m. with dinner at 12:30 p.m. The Assembly has opened this event to first through
third degree K.C. members. The dinner is chicken, ham, mashed potatoes, stuffing,
veggies and dessert. Dress code: Formal or jackets and tie.

Old Business

1. Media Kiosk is still in the building stage. | have not had an opportunity to get back
to work on this.

2. The pancake breakfast on January 25 had a very good turn out. We served 184
breakfasts, which is the best attendance we have had for the last five years. | want
to thank the members who helped. We had 19 Knights help with the event. On
Friday, January 30, | presented a check to principal Jeff Karls for
$1,112.98. Thank you gentlemen.

3. At4 p.m. on January 25 we held the Free Throw contest at the Lodi Middle
School. Nine K.C. members showed up to help and we were finished by 5:30
p.m. There was a decrease in the number of students participating and we only had
five students shooting for the upper grades. Thanks to the members who helped
with this event.

New Business

1. David E. Munz reported that there are a lot of nuts left to sell.

2. | still need a person to come forward to take over the Deputy Grand Knight
position. The current Deputy Grand Knight is going to move to another council.

3. Youth Director, Jason McGrath will need some help at the District Free Throw
Contest in Sauk-Prairie. The date is Sunday, February 15, 2015, at 12:45 p.m. at St.
Aloysius Gym. (115 Madison St, Sauk-Prairie.) | plan on attending and if another
member would like to ride along, please let me know.

4. There is a 4th Degree Exemplification on Saturday, February 7, at St. Olaf in
Deforest. There is one member from our council planning to attend. There is
another 4th degree Exemplification in Appleton, WI. Contact either myself, Bob
Theel, or David L. Munz if you would like to join the Tri-county or Baraboo Assembly
of the 4th degree.

5. The annual meeting of the statewide meeting of the K.C. will be held on April 25-26
in Green Bay. This is Saturday-Sunday event and will begin at 10 a.m. on the 25th.
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6. February Birthdays: Perry Barrette, Joseph Henry, Albert Peterson and Vincent
Ryan.

7. Please remember the sick and disabled in your prayers: Jim Roth, Joe Rubesch,
Dave L. Munz, Tubby Schroeder, Mike Hochstein, Lyman (Junior) Hahn, Philip
Baebler, Marie Ryan, Geraldine Pelanek, Arlene Michels, Patricia Beck, and District
Warden, Rick Raemisch who fell.

8. Relatives of members who need prayers are Helen Karl’'s son Tom, and Scott
Clemen'’s father-in-law, Chuck Zeman, Thomas Grebe, father-in-law to Lenard
Hendrick. Jim Lord’s father, Richard, who passed away.

9. The next regular meeting is March 10, 2015 at 7:30 p.m.

10. The next officer’'s meeting is February 26, , 2015 at 7:30 p.m.

“We have a moral obligation to invite every eligible Catholic man to join the Knights of

Columbus.”
Earl A. Anderson, Supreme Knight

Robert F. Koresh
rfk835@gmail.com
608-592-1392
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